
Good morning, Bob. I have a request. Your guests this weekend have to go around three houses and through two alleys 

to get from your carriage house to Willow Ave. Human nature being what it is when the temperature is in the nineties, 

some opt to take the shorter route between our house and Rosemary's. My request is this. Please open your gate next 

to the carriage house and also open an access next to the main house for your guests to get from the alley and the 

carriage house to Willow Ave via the shortest route through your yard. The better access for your guests would be 

welcome to all concerned. Please. And thank you. Jamie 

 

 


